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30th December 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
Delayed reopening of school. 

 
I am sure you will have seen on the news this evening that the Government have commented on a 
delay to the reopening of some primary schools in parts of the country where the infection rate is 
high. Milton keynes falls into this category. This means that we will not be reopening to all children 
on Tuesday 5th January 20201. Children who are allowed into school are children whom the 
Government class as vulnerable and children of key workers.  
 
To start, we need to know the number of ​key worker children ​ who will be accessing face to face 
learning. If you are a key worker and need a space for your child then please fill out the form below. 
The deadline for this form is MONDAY 4th JANUARY 2021 @ 10am. Please read the instructions on 
the form carefully.  
 
https://forms.gle/W1z3koenp1rEAsJh6  
 
School will make contact with those classed as vulnerable. 
 
For the rest of the children, online learning and learning packs will be available from Tuesday 5th 
January. 
 
If you do have any questions then I ask that you email them to covid@waterhallprimary.co.uk until 
staff are back in school next week and can take phone calls.  
 
Thank you for your continued support, I will be in contact again very soon.  

 
Becky McGuire  
Head Teacher  
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